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Comments: I am in support of most aspects of the proposed landswap, however, I must express my lack of

support for the exchange of sections 4 and 8 (T2N, R 11E). The Forest Service should retain ownership of these

lands due to their already existing public access and quality forest and wildlife habitat. This project overall is a

step in the right direction toward improved public access to the Crazy Mountains and consolidation of land

ownership, however, the above mentioned parcels should be omitted from the broader proposal!

 


